
Dr. Nandakumar Kamat receives GSBB award

Dr. Nandakumar M. Kamat, a faculty member in the Department of
Botany at the Goa University, a nature lover and conservationist has
rightly been selected for the first Biodiversity Conservation Award in
North Goa (individual category) instituted by Goa State Biodiversity
Board  (GSBB).  Dr.  Kamat  was  shortlisted  by  the  expert  committee
constituted  by  GSBB based on  the  recommendations  received  from
Biodiversity Management Committee, Santacruz. Award consisted of a
Commendation letter and a cash prize of Rs.25000.00 and conferred by
the  Minister  of  Revenue,  Information  & Technology and  Labour  &
Employment in the Government of Goa, Shri Rohan Khaunte on 8th
June, 2018 at the Panchayat Hall of Slvador de Mundo.

Congratulations to Dr. Kamat. 
***

https://www.unigoa.ac.in/faculty/nandkumar-mukund-kamat.html

